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EXTERNAL MESSAGE
This email originated outside of DEP. Please use caution when opening attachments, clicking
links, or responding to this email.

Hi Cheryl,

| attached a letter regarding violation #1.

Thank you,

Mike Moreno, Safety Manager
HSSE | Crowley Logistics
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People Who Know:

February 11, 2022

Mrs. Cheryl L Mitchell
EPE Inspector
Florida Department of Environmental Protection

1 have reviewed all of the safety data sheets (SDS) that were provided and none of the SDS have
any of the VOC listed.

Violation #1 Corrective Action - waste determination results submitted are not conclusive
regarding whether the waste solvent is hazardous or non-hazardous because the lab could not
achieve results that were below the regulatory limits for the constituents listed below. You will
need to provide additional information in order to complete an accurate parts washer (P/W)
waste determination for these eight semi-volatile organic compounds (SVOCs) and one volatile
organic compound (VOC) as follows:

2,4-Dinitrotoluene (D030), CAS#121-14-2;

Hexachlorobenzene (D032), CAS#118-74-1;

Hexachlorobutadiene (D033), CAS#87-68-3;

Hexachloroethane (D034), CAS#67-72-1;

Nitrobenzene (D036), CAS#98-95-3;

Pentachlorophenol (D037), CAS#87-86-5;

Pyridine (D038), CAS#110-86-1;

2,4,6,-Trichlorophenol (D042), CAS#88-06-2; and

Vinyl Chloride (D043), CAS#75-01-4.

Mike Moreno, Safety Manager
HSSE | Crowley Logistics
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